
 

Press Release 

www.sweetwater.org 

 

Media Contact: 
 
Leslie Payne 
Sweetwater Authority 
Public Affairs Manager 
(619) 409-6723 
 
FAX: 
(619) 425-7469 
 
Mailing address: 
P.O. Box 2328 
Chula Vista, CA 
91912-2328 
 
e-mail address: 
lpayne@sweetwater.org 
 
Offices: 
505 Garrett Avenue 
Chula Vista, CA 91910 
(619) 420-1413 
 
General Manager: 
Tish Berge 
 
Assistant General Manager: 
Jennifer Sabine 
 
Governing Board: 
Teresa “Terry” Thomas, Chair 
Ron Morrison, Vice Chair 
Josie Calderon-Scott 
Steve Castaneda 
José F. Cerda 
Jose Preciado 
Jess Van Deventer 
 

Wednesday, February 28, 2018 
 
Fix a Leak Week Rebates Available for Sweetwater Authority 
Customers  
 
In honor of Fix a Leak Week, Sweetwater Authority (Authority) is offering 
rebates of up to $75 for leak repairs made in March 2018. For an 
application and additional information on how to apply for the rebate, 
please visit www.sweetwater.org/fixaleak. 
 
Minor water leaks account for more than a trillion gallons of water wasted 
each year in homes across the country. Fix a Leak Week was created by 
the Environmental Protection Agency’s WaterSense program to promote 
the importance of repairing leaks.  
 
To learn more about the rebate, or to schedule an appointment for a free 
water audit for your home or business, please call the Authority’s Water 
Efficiency helpline at (619) 409-6779 or email 
waterefficiency@sweetwater.org. 
 
Sweetwater Authority, a joint powers public agency, provides public water 
service to approximately 189,000 people residing in National City and the 
South Bay Irrigation District (which includes portions of Chula Vista and 
most of Bonita).                                                
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